
From: Haramati, Mikhail
Sent: 1/24/2011 5:50:38 PM
To: Haramati, Mikhail (mikhail.haramati@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Survey on the uses of CPUC market effects studies

Please consider taking the survey below if you have read or used the results of 
the CPUC’s energy efficiency market effects studies in the areas of Residential 
New Construction; CFLs; or High Bay Lighting.

These studies were performed via a contract with CIEE as part of the 2006-2008 
program cycle evaluation effort. The purpose was to help the CPUC determine 
whether market effects from utility programs can be reliably counted.

Market Effects Studies Survey

In the last few years, the California Institute for Energy and Environment (CIEE) and 
the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) sponsored a series of studies on 
market effects on three topics: residential new construction, CFLs, and high-bay 
lighting. These studies have been completed and presented at public workshops held 
by the CPUC (the papers and presentations can be found at the following website: 
http://uc-ciee.org - Go to Library and Search for Market Effects).

CIEE and CPUC are interested in how these studies have been used by the readers of 
the reports and/or participants at the workshops. In addition, CIEE and CPUC are 
interested in recommendations for additional market effects studies that should be 
pursued in the coming years. Thus, we would appreciate if you could respond to this 
brief survey by February 10, 2011.

The survey is short - 14 questions - and can be completed in 5-10 minutes.

Click on the following link to complete the survey:

https://www.survevmonkev.eom/s/QRLHJMJ

For questions, contact Ed Vine at CIEE at 510-486-6047.

Mikhail Haramati
Regulatory Analyst. Energy Efficiency 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave.
San Francisco, CA 94107
Tel: (415) 703-1458
Fax: (415) 703-2200
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